
 

 

 

April 2023 
Room 9 Newsletter 

Dear Families, 
 
 We hope you all enjoyed your 
beautiful, relaxing spring break with your 
kiddos. As at the weather begins to 
warm, we will be spending more time 
outside, working and learning. 
 
 In the classroom, we are preparing 
for parent/teacher conferences. This 
time, all students will lead their 
conference and share their hard work 
with you. 6th years are working nearing 
completion of their island projects, 5th 
years have been learning about ancient 
civilizations and 4th years have just 
learned about Mesopotamia and are 
ready to jump into Ancient Egypt. 
 
 Please stay tuned for an email 
about our elementary Earth Day clean-
up later this month. We will be prepping 
our garden, tidying up equipment and 
working to make our outside 
environment look beautiful.  

All School Bulletin 
 
4/11 - Shakespeare Performance 
9:15am 
 
4/20 & 4/21 - Parent Teacher 
Conferences - No School 
 
 

 
 
Room 9 
 
Birthdays: 
 
April 16th - Wyatt Van Giffen 
 
April 17th - Annabelle Anderson 
 
4/28 - Tentative Earth Day clean up 


